
London Memorial AED Grant Application
London Strong Foundation is accepting applications 

For one (1) portable, (AED)

To be considered for this grant you will need to submit a proposal in writing with the following information:

 Group name & address, including grant writer

 How many within your school/organization are CPR/AED Certified

 How many youth could potentially benefit from the AED

 How many AED’s does your school/organization currently have

 What would your school/organization do with the AED

 Do you currently have an emergency protocol implemented

 Who would be the person delegated responsible (contact person) for the AED

All applications must be submitted on organization letterhead via email or mail to address below.

***Emergency response protocol must be in place and submitted before receiving AED***

Organization will have to go through AED training provided by London Strong Foundation when 
receiving AED

Applications must be emailed on or before (February 20, 2023)

Winner will be announced (February 24, 2023)
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E-mail applications to Lsf@londonStrongFoundation.org
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